
 
June 22, 2020 
 
 
James Brayton Hall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
The Garden Conservancy 
PO Box 608 
Garrison, NY 10524 
 
Dear James Brayton Hall: 
 
On behalf of the more than 15,000 members of the American Society of Landscape Architects, it is my pleasure to 
offer heartfelt congratulations upon your selection to receive The Olmsted Medal in recognition of your 
environmental leadership, vision, and stewardship.   
 
The medal will be presented during the Conference on Landscape Architecture on Monday evening, October 5, in 
Miami Beach.  We invite you to attend to accept this honor and to make a few brief remarks (two to three 
minutes).  You will receive two complimentary tickets to the dinner and one complimentary full registration 
to the annual meeting.  We will make every effort to seat you near the friends who nominated you for this honor, 
copied on this letter (see below). 
 
We will announce the honors to the media on Monday, June 22, and our membership on June 30. Over the summer, 
we will be back in touch with additional details on the presentation.  Meanwhile, should you have any questions or 
need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Makeeya Hazelton, ASLA’s Honors and Awards 
Manager at 202-216-2331 or honorsawards@asla.org. 
 
We are delighted to inform you of this good news and look forward to celebrating with you in Miami Beach. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Wendy Miller, FASLA 
President 
 
cc:                    Joseph Marek, ASLA (Nominator) 
                        Andrea Cochran, FASLA 
                        Thomas Woltz, FASLA 
                        Sheila Brady, FASLA 
                        Susan Cohen, FASLA 
                        J. Barclay Collins 
 
 


